
HIGH BRIDGE BOROUGH BOARD OF EDUCATION
40 Fairview Avenue, High Bridge, New Jersey 08829

In recognition of:

Steven Weber

WHEREAS, Steven Weber has served the High Bridge School District for four years, starting in
2018 until the present; and

WHEREAS, Steven Weber began his twenty-eight year career as a custodian in nearby Lebanon
Township; and

WHEREAS, Steven Weber, after moving to Bloomsbury Borough, earned his facilities
management certification; and

WHEREAS, Steven Weber was instrumental in keeping our school community safe during the
pandemic, adapting to increased responsibilities of navigating continual updates to health and
cleaning guidelines; and

WHEREAS, Steven Weber has demonstrated dedicated and exemplary practice throughout his
career;  and

WHEREAS, Steven Weber submitted notice of his retirement to the Board on September 27,
2022; now

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the High Bridge Borough Board of Education, at the
time of Steven Weber’s retirement on November 25, 2022 acknowledges his service and
dedication to staff and students at the High Bridge Elementary School; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that with the enactment of this resolution, the retirement of
Steven Weber shall be recognized and so noted in the minutes and become a part of the
permanent and lasting record of the District; and

BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, that the High Bridge Borough Board of Education wishes Steven
Weber a long, relaxing and healthy retirement.

______________________________________
Cynthia Sharkey, Board President

______________________________________
Gregory A. Hobaugh, Ed.D., Superintendent

______________________________________
Karolina Cywa, School Business Administrator


